
Dear Parents, 

We would like to introduce you to the Parents at Twain Harte School (PATHS) and 

invite you to join this wonderful organization that plays a crucial role in our 

school community. PATHS is a group that brings together parents, teachers, 

and school staff to collaborate and support the educational experience of our children. By 

participating in PATHS meetings, events, and committees, you can build relationships, share 

experiences, and form a supportive network within our school community. 

Last year PATHS was involved in a range of activities at Twain Harte School, including the 

Scholastic Book Fair and Sporting Concessions Sales. We have many more events and 

activities planned for this school year and we need your help! 

We encourage you to sign up and join PATHS and make a difference in your child's education 

and our school community. Your involvement, no matter how big or small, can have a 

significant impact. Together, we can create a supportive and inspiring environment for our 

children to thrive. Please email us at paths95383@gmail.com or drop by the school office      

to sign up.

We look forward to welcoming you and working together to support our children's success. 

Sincerely, 

PATHS Officers 

(Amanda Frankenstein, President ; Daria Vladisavljev, VP and Sarah Rogers, Treasurer) 




